
Nominations for Delegates to the 

139th Diocesan Convention February 10-12 

 

Nominees completed the sentence, “ I want to be elected as a delegate because…  

Their responses are below. 

Frank Darzano – As a member of our Church since 1999, I have served as St. 

Philip’s delegate many times.  I am well aware of how the governance and politics 

of the church work. During the last two years Covid and six major hip surgeries 

have kept me away from church.  At this time I am on the road to recovery and 

would like to participate and contribute to church activities again. 

 

Linda Humphreys – I would like to see how the convention works, hear what 

resolutions are being presented especially those dealing with social justice, and be a 

faithful representative of St. Philip’s. 

 

Steve Moore – I would like the opportunity to be a delegate to the convention as I 

am the chair of the Parish Life Ministry Board at St. Philip’s. Being a convention 

delegate would provide me pathways to meet other active parishioners in our 

diocese and begin to network with them.  In addition, I have served as a delegate at 

my previous parish, St. Philip’s Durham, which is in the NC diocese.  I would also 

be active in sharing convention updates with our local St. Philip’s church upon 

return from the convention. 

 

Rick Pearce – I would like to continue my work with the Diocese and Trinity 

Conference Center. To help St. Philip’s ties with the other parishes within our 

Deanery. To learn from other parishes things that can help St. Philip’s. 

 

  


